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The two articles by Johan olsen are reprinted from Yearbook for Sørfold 1986 and 2001, respectively. The first 
recapitulates the exploration of caves in Leirfjorden (Bonnådalen), Sørfold, first published by Faulkner, St. Pierre et al., 
SWETC CC occ. pub. 1977. In the second articl, a local inhabitant describes the Tjoarvekrajgge cave in Bonnådalen 
leaning on information on an article in the Dagbladet newspaper from 1997.
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